## Wareham Recycling Committee

Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

## MINUTES September 19, 2013

The meeting opened at 7:07. In attendance were: Jack Dixon, Charlene Price, Jennifer Gady, Earl Russell, Marilyn Russell, Janet, Cory Harunkiewicz and John Mahar (JROTC)

• Jennifer distributed agenda

- Distributed minutes for August. Accepted as written by unanimous vote
- Jack presented the treasurer's report.
- Jack reported a crew came from Tabor and did cleanup. He is looking for use of a wood chipper. Discussed
- Earl distributed weight chart for 2013. Discussion held
- Cory and John reported the HS recycles paper daily from classrooms.
  Plastic is supposed to be collected by ABC but John stated so much
  paper was collected that plastic was thrown out because those bins
  were used for paper. There is a separate dumpster for cardboard.
  Marilyn will contact Mr. Paladino (school principal) to see about
  posters, etc and meet with ROTC group. Discussion
- Marilyn and Jack to check with Lacey to set up recycling at middle school. Discussion
- Jennifer spoke regarding a letter of appreciation to Peter Metcalf
- Marilyn presented the coordinator's report
- Marilyn reported Selectman Judith Whiteside visited the center
- Marilyn met with Tom Cipolla, SEMASS Business mgr, to see how they could help the center financially.
- Marilyn reported a 60 sec. spot will be shown on WCTV to promote recycling
- Paintshed will be open until approx October 15th

Meeting adjourned at 7:40

Jennifer/Gady, Committee Chairman